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Effective Date Postponed for Native Advantage Claims 
Module

Today, the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development issued Dear 

Lender Letter (DLL) 2021-14. The purpose of this DLL is to announce the 

postponement of the mandatory date for the use of the Native Advantage Claims

Module, which will transition claims reporting for Section 184 and Section 184A 

guaranteed loans from ONAP Catalyst to the Native Advantage platform.

Due to the volume of access requests and to allow ONAP-approved Direct 

Guarantee Lenders and Servicers time to transition to the new platform, the new 

mandatory date to use the Native Advantage Claims Module to submit any new

claims is now February 1, 2022. Claims submitted after January 31, 2022 in ONAP

Catalyst will not be accepted.

If you are eligible and have not already done so, please register for access to the 

Claims Module by completing the Native Advantage Claims Module User Access 

Request Form and sending it to ONAP-OLGSystemsAccess@hud.gov. If you have 

already submitted your registration form, no further action is required on your part.

Click here to read the full DLL.

https://www.hud.gov/sites/dfiles/PIH/documents/Claims_Module_User_Access_Request_Form.xlsx
www.hud.gov/sites/dfiles/PIH/documents/DLL_2021-14_Claims_Module_Extension.pdf

